
Happy
Christmas 

Hi All,

For our final ‘‘Ask Me About’ of 2023, we would like to say a huge
thank you for all the gifts, cards and best wishes. You are all so
kind. It has been a very busy term and we also want to thank you
for all your support, it is a joy teaching your little ones at the start
of their Greenleas journey! Roll on next term as we launch into our
new topic ‘‘People who help us’.

As a team we want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and all
the best for the New Year.

We are back in school on Monday 8th January.
Take care.
Many thanks, 
The F2 Team


